
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER  
State Road (SR) 810/Hillsboro Boulevard Resurfacing, Restoration, and  
Rehabilitation (RRR) Project 
From SR 7/US 441 to SR 845/Powerline Road 
In the cities of Coconut Creek and Deerfield Beach 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 447679-1-52-01, 02 & 03 

SR 810/HILLSBORO BOULEVARD RESURFACING, RESTORATION, AND REHABILITATION (RRR) PROJECT  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information regarding the SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard 
Resurfacing, Restoration, and Rehabilitation (RRR) Project. The project limits are on SR 810/Hillsboro Boulevard from SR 7/US 
441 to SR 845/Powerline Road in the cities of Coconut Creek and Deerfield Beach. This project aims to enhance the safety, 
resiliency, and longevity of the infrastructure for our communities. Please see below for detailed project information.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide system that promotes the efficient  

movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment and    
natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Milling and resurfacing the roadway along the project 

limits to enhance infrastructure resilience and safety 
for the community 

• Modifying existing pavement markings along SR 810/
Hillsboro Boulevard to accommodate a 7-foot          
dedicated bicycle lane in each direction 

• Installing new mast arms at the intersection of SR 810/
Hillsboro Boulevard and Lyons Road 

• Upgrading existing lighting to LED fixtures along the 
project limits to enhance visibility and nighttime safety 

• Upgrading curb ramps, pavement markings, and     
signage within the project limits to improve visibility 
and connectivity  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jesus Sarmiento, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
jesus.sarmiento@dot.state.fl.us or (954)-218-1465 
 

Banafsheh Hosseini, P.E. — Project Administrator  
bhosseini@k-factorinc.com or (954) 554-2780 
Miguel Olivares, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 
molivares@k-factorinc.com or (786) 547-7828 
Angel Breedlove — Assistant Community Outreach Specialist 
abreedlove@corradino.com or (786) 494-6211 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $7,765,433                     Construction Start: November 2024                  Estimated Completion: Late 2025 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Lane closures are permitted daily Monday through  Friday, 

from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and nightly Sunday through 
Thursday, from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

• Business and residential access will be maintained at all 
times throughout construction 

• Additional lane closure information will be provided in the 
Weekly Traffic Impact Report distributed by FDOT and can 
be viewed using the following link: https://d4fdot.com/
bcfdot/closures_index.asp 
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